
29/06/20 
Dear parents 
 
Couple of reminders for our last week at school this term. 
 
Matariki Open Afternoon 
Please join us to share our Matariki learning experiences on ​Thursday 2nd July​. We invite you 
to come to take part in the class based activities. This is not a showcase or presentation, just an 
opportunity to come into our school and work with your child. 
 
While this is going on in the classrooms, our Kapa Haka group will have a session in the hall. 
Feel free to come in and observe our amazing group practicing and preparing for festivals and 
school occasions, later in the year. Again, this is not a performance, just a chance to see our 
group working hard! If your child is in Kapa Haka, they will be in the hall at 2.15pm. 
Our open afternoon runs from 2.15pm until the end of the day. We ask you not to arrive 
earlier than this, as the children will be settling to their tasks and receiving the learning 
instructions from their teachers. 
 
Pyjama Day/Mufti Day 
Our senior leadership team have received some amazing persuasive writing from Year 3 asking 
for a pyjama day to finish the term off with a bit of fun. We have set our day as Friday 3rd July. 
This isn’t compulsory and there is ​no​ gold coin donation required. Just a bit of fun to finish what 
has been a term like no other! With the cold, wet weather, please ensure normal school shoes 
(no jandals etc) are worn! 
 
Thank you for your support 
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
 

 
 


